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Welcome to our first newsletter of the APFL’s 29th season. This will be a short newsletter but a number of very important topics will be covered.



First of all, as you may already know, we have migrated to a new web server. We were limited by my ISP to 1 MB of data which forced me to establish the web site at Geocities where 15 MB of data is allowed (free of charge, I might add). This will not only ensure enough space for us in the short term but it will also accommodate my initiative to establish APFL historical data on the web site. The web site’s address is:



http://www.geocities.com/giordff/home.htm



I want to take this opportunity to remind all of you to provide me with updated information for your team. If incomplete or erroneous information is included in the org files for your team (as viewed under the modify team option), please send them to me so that I can update them for you. I specifically need web & home addresses, phone numbers, team colors, team helmets and the stadium you plan to play your home games in this season. You are all required to select a home stadium for this season and you must not deviate from playing in that stadium for the entire season or be subject to the league running off the applicable games in auto mode. 

Jim Connell has stepped down as player agent, so I am entertaining applications. The duties are reporting and tracking personnel moves (including trades and player cuts) and maintaining and issuing updated org files and future draft boards during the off-season. If interested, please contact me.



Travis Ferrell has agreed to write a monthly column which will appear on the web site titled “Around the League”. Any other submissions or ideas for articles from members are highly encouraged. The APFL can be what you want it to be. All we need are enough people to care enough and spend some time on articles or projects. Some members who have a good tenure in the APFL, may have some articles from year’s past or memories of a significant event for their franchise. If you send me these items electronically, I’ll make sure to get it on the web site.



Finally, I wish to speak about the upcoming free agent draft. In order to draft players, each team’s roster must be under 60 players and 85.0 value points. In addition, each team will only be allowed to draft enough players that it can accommodate on it roster and remain within the 60 player and 85.0 value cap limits. Players cannot be cut during the draft and trading will be frozen during the draft. Therefore, on Saturday, July 27th I must have any players you wish to cut and trading will also be frozen midnight, EDT on that day. The org files will go out on Sunday, July 28th and from that set of org files the available free agents eligible for the free agent draft will be included. No roster activity will be allowed from July 28th until the end of the draft on August 17th except for drafted players. You must cut or trade enough players to free up roster spots on your team in order to accommodate drafted players. Check your draft picks, see which players you wish to exclude from your roster and make sure that you have enough roster and value cap space upon entering the draft. If you reach either limit during the draft, you will be barred from drafting additional players. 



 The constitution states that the free agent draft will consist of 24 picks per day. I’d prefer to do 12 per day for rounds 1-5 and 24 picks per day for rounds 6-10. Both sets will be completed via email with draft lists encouraged in order to prevent a team from losing their draft position if I have no list in hand when it is their turn to draft.



That said, the draft will begin on Saturday, August 3rd with 12 picks per day through round 5 and then on Tuesday, August 13th we begin round 6 with 24 picks per day. The draft will then end on Saturday, August 17th. This will allow us approximately two weeks for trading and finalizing our rosters and lineups with final rosters and lineups due on Sunday, September 1st. The season will then begin on Sunday, September 8th.



I am working on an updated org file which will go out later this week. Use that file to scout the current list of available free agents until the rosters cuts hit on 7/27 and increase the free agent pool.



Felix


